
WHO
All people (including 
kids) living or staying 
at an address must be 
counted, not just the 
person or family who 
owns or rents 
the property.

WHY
The federal government will decide 
how much funding to give to states, 
counties, and cities based on the number 
of people they count. That means more 
money for 

• building and updating schools

• building new hospitals

• repairing broken roads and building new roads 

• maintaining public utilities like water, sewer, 
and power

• creating jobs 

• supporting programs for your community

HOW
• Online at 2020census.gov
• By phone
• By mail

EASY AND CONVENIENT - ONLY TAKES ABOUT 10 MINUTES

WHEN
• March 2020 – you can 

begin responding to 
the 2020 Census by 
mail, phone or online at 
2020census.gov 

• April 1, 2020 - Census Day 

• June 2020 - July 2020—Census Bureau 
employees will go door to door to count 
people who have not responded to the 
2020 Census. Census Bureau employees 
must provide proof that they are offi cial 
government personnel.

AVAILABLE IN ENGLISH, SPANISH
& 12 other languages: Chinese (simplifi ed), 
Vietnamese, Korean, Russian, Arabic, 
Tagalog, Polish, French, Haitian Creole, 
Portuguese, Japanese.

REMEMBER !!! 
ALL INFORMATION  
IS CONFIDENTIAL 
AND SECURE !

The Census Bureau will NEVER ask for:
• Social Security number
• Bank account number
• Credit card number
• Money
• Donation

CENSUS 2020
EVERYBODY COUNTS!

Every 10 years, the Census Bureau counts every person in the U.S. 

For more information visit www.2020Census.govFor more information visit www.2020Census.gov


